
 

 

Request for e-mail address verification  

due to system renovation of “Technical Service Site” 

 

Regarding our "Technical Service Site", we have updated the system for the purpose of 

improving the security of personal information. 

Therefore, please verify your e-mail address. The verification method is shown below. 

We apologize for the inconvenience, and thank you for your understanding. 

 

●Update： 

Changing login verification to email address and password (No ID verification) 

 

●URL： 

https://ikowb01.ikont.co.jp/technicalservice/ikom0000.php?lang=en 

 

●Email address verification： 

 1. Access to “Technical Service Site” from IKO website. 

 2. Enter your registered e-mail address and password to log in. 

 

 

https://ikowb01.ikont.co.jp/technicalservice/ikom0000.php?lang=en


 

 3. Click the “Confirmation of registration” button when “Input E-mail address.” is shown. 

 

  

 4. URL for re-registration will be sent to the registered e-mail address, so please re-register 

your account information from that URL.  

 

 

August, 2021 

Nippon Thompson Co., Ltd. 


